Ethanol
E85, a blend of 85 percent ethanol and 15 percent gasoline, is an alternative fuel that can be found at almost 550 fueling facilities across the country.  These fueling facilities have more than doubled since January 1, 2005 and the National Ethanol Vehicle Coalition (NEVC) anticipates almost 2,000 additional E85 locations to open in 2006.
“We are extremely pleased to have so much E85 interest,” stated Michelle Kautz, Director of Communications for the NEVC.  “We have assisted in opening over 300 fueling facilities this year alone and are excited to assist in opening over triple that amount next year.”

This significant increase in facilities next year will be due to the passage of the 2005 Energy Bill.  The legislation will allow an infrastructure tax incentive for retailers in the amount of 30% of the E85 project up to $30,000.

Eighty-five percent ethanol fuel can reduce pollution.  Government tests have shown that E85 vehicles reduce harmful hydrocarbon and benzene emissions when compared to vehicles running on gasoline.  E85 can also reduce carbon dioxide (CO2), a harmful greenhouse gas and a major contributor to global warming.  Although CO2 is released during ethanol production and combustion, it is recaptured as a nutrient to the crops that are used in its production.  Ethanol also degrades quickly in water and, therefore, poses much less risk to the environment than an oil or gasoline spill.

E85 has a 100 plus octane rating, lessens our dependency on foreign oil, strengthens the U.S. economy, costs less at the pump than regular gasoline and has been proven to significantly decrease greenhouse gas emissions.

E85 compatible vehicles are called flexible-fuel vehicles (FFVs). The FFV system allows the driver to use any combination of gasoline or ethanol - from 100 percent unleaded gasoline to 85 percent ethanol. A driver can therefore use unleaded gasoline if ethanol is not available. 

Almost 6 million FFVs travel on American roads.  New models offered in 2006 include the Dodge Durango, Ford Crown Victoria, Ford F-150, Lincoln Town Car, Mercury Grand Marquis, and the Chevrolet Impala and Monte Carlo.  A complete listing of E85 compatible vehicles can be found at www.E85Fuel.com or in the 2006 E85 Purchasing Guide which can be ordered through the NEVC.
Today the U.S. imports more than half of its oil, and overall consumption continues to increase.  By supporting E85 use, U.S. drivers can help reverse that trend.  

